
  

 
 

Motion –  Rodent Control Subsidy Programs 
 
Regular Council Meeting 
January 26, 2021 

 
 

Moved by:  Councillor Andrew Dowie 
Seconded by: 
 
That Administration review the recently approved Rodent Control subsidies in several Ontario 

municipalities including Niagara Falls, St. Catharines, and Welland, and the regional 

municipality of Peel, as well as the cancellation of subsidies in Sault Ste. Marie and Toronto,  

And that Administration report back on outcomes and deliverables reported from operating 

these subsidy programs to the Policies and Priorities Committee in a timeframe that allows for 

prospective consideration as part of the 2022 Budget. 


